
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, due to unforeseen 

circumstances, we will be reducing our operating hours temporarily. 

Effective immediately, our new hours will be: 

• Monday - Friday: 4:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

• Saturday - Sunday: 12:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

during this time. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to serving you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 

[Contact Information] 


